
Adult Learning coffee morning is next Tuesday 17th 

September. Please join us!  

Flu Immunisations: 

The flu immunisation team are coming into school on Friday 

27th September. Please make sure you have filled out the form 

to either give consent to the nasal immunisation or the vaccine, 

or no consent.  

Data sheets and 3B trips forms: 

Last week your child was given an envelope with two letters inside. Please make sure you 

complete the forms and return them to school as soon as possible if you haven’t already 

done so. Thank you 

Meet the Teacher parent meetings next week: 

Year 5 ‘Meet the Teacher’ meeting is on Thursday 19th September at 3:15pm. Please 

attend as the teacher will provide information about your child’s new class and it gives 

you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have. Thank you 

5C trip to Bowness has unfortunately been cancelled due to          

unforeseen circumstances. We will let you know an alternative 

date very soon.  
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